
Our Lord Jesus Christ King of the Universe 
November 21, 2021 

“Jesus Christ is the faithful witness, the firstborn of the 

dead and ruler of the kings of the earth.”  Revelation 1:5  
  

CALENDAR OF MASSES/EVENTS     
                       

Sunday, November 21, 2021        

Our Lord Jesus Christ King of the Universe         

  9:00 am – 1:00 pm  Blood Drive 

  9:30 am  Liturgy +Tony & Olivia Leisner  by: Carmen Kreider  

10:30 am  RCIA  

10:30 am  NO PRE    
                                             

Monday, November 22, 2021   

  9:00 am  Deliver Thanksgiving Baskets           
 

Tuesday, November 23, 2021   

  9:00 am  Weight Loss Support Group  
 

Wednesday, November 24, 2021 

  NO  Open Gym or 6th through 12th Grade PRE  
 

Thursday, November 25, 2021 – Thanksgiving   

  9:00 am  Liturgy Intentions of Pat Traicoff    
                                                  by:  The Morning Crew   
  7:00 pm  AA & Al Anon 
   

Friday, November 26, 2021    

  NO Liturgy – Office Closed    
    

Saturday, November 27, 2021    

  5:30 pm  Confession 

  6:00 pm  Liturgy +Stanley Chimahusky  by: Holy Spirit 
        

Sunday, November 28, 2021        

First Sunday of Advent         

  9:30 am  Liturgy  For The Parish Community          

10:30 am  RCIA  

10:30 am  NO PRE           
     

 

 

 

 

 

                                       PARISH SUPPORT 
 

 

Needed Weekly for Budget………..…......$  6,094.81 

Offering ……………...…..…....................$  6,039.00 

Maintenance Fund Last Wk…. …….........$     155.00 

Community Services……………….……....$     595.00 

All Souls Day……………………………$        75.00 
 

 

 

Please mail your offerings to: 

Holy Spirit Catholic Church. 

P O Box 424   

Hernando, MS. 38632 

Or click the link for online giving 
 

 

 

ALTAR LINENS MINISTRY 

November – Roxanne Hendryx 
 

 

RELIGIOUS GOODS STORE 
November 20 – Kelli Bishop/Nov. 21 – Cathy Powers 

November 27/28 Closed – Thanksgiving Weekend 

 

Ministry Schedule 

PLEASE REMEMBER: 
You are to arrive at least 20 to 30 minutes before mass is to 

begin.  This is important to be prepared and ready.                                 
 

Saturday, November 27 – 6:00 p.m.     

Greeter:   Tijuana Buchanan/Bettye Mize   
Usher:   Tony & Julie Stefanik  

Server:  Help  

Lector:   Roxanne McIngvale/Jim Buechele 

Gift Bearer:    Hughes Family 

Eucharistic Minister:  Chris Greer 
 

Sunday, November 28 - 9:30 am       

Greeter:  Cil Johnson/Diane Cullen  
Usher:   Alan Gho/Mark Printup 

Server:   Maryn Ludwig/Laurel Ludwig 

Lector:    Morgan Billingsley/Chris Mitchell   

Gift Bearer:    Andre` Family  

Eucharistic Minister:   Michael Six   
 

REMINDER: If you are unable to fulfill your ministry 

obligation, it is your responsibility to find someone that can serve 

in your place.  Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

Have you considered using online 
giving?   By creating a 

login and contributing 

online you’ll always have a report of your 

giving history available. Signing up is as 

simple as scanning the QR code and start 

the process. Thank you for remembering 

your parish during these difficult times. 
 
 

 

 

LAWN MINISTRY 
Our scheduled lawn cuttings ended November 

6, but the grass and weeds do not care.  Please 

be aware and help when you are able.   It is a 

real service to the Lord.         

God Bless all our lawn ministers. 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekday Mass Schedule 
Queen of Peace—Monday, Tuesday & 1st Friday at NOON 

Christ the King, Southaven—Wednesday (Bilingual Mass) 

and Thursday (English Mass) at NOON.   

Holy Spirit, Hernando—Thursday and Friday at 8:00 AM 
 

 
 

 

                                             Facing surgery or serious  
                                         health tests? Due to COVID re- 
                                             gulations at all hospitals, our 
priests are not allowed to go into the hospitals to anoint a 
parishioner with the Sacrament of the sick.  We encourage 
all parishioners to make an appointment with one of our 
priests to receive the Sacrament BEFORE an anticipated 
entrance into the hospital.  Call (662) 429-7851 to set up 
an appointment. 



 

VOLUNTEERS 

NEEDED  
 

to work with our youngest STARS for our 

annual Christmas Program.  Are you the 

Gifted and Called God is asking???  

Simple is GREAT!! 
 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION  
 

Use this email address to get in touch with me. 

hsamandaready@yahoo.com 

 
 

 

The office will be closed on 

Thursday, November 25th 

and Friday, November 26th. 
 

 

 

CARE CENTER BABY BOTTLE  
Many thanks to all who took a baby 

bottle and returned it with a donation to 

the Care Center.  Of the 50 taken 41 

have been returned.    Your donations make a big 

difference in Care Center's work to save the babies and 

help the moms. 
 

 

 

 

Altar to remember 

our loved ones –  
                                               For the month of    
                                               November we will be  
                                               having an Altar to 
                                               remember our loved ones  
who passed away.   We encourage you to bring a copy 
of a picture, a small memento such as a candle, trinket 
or a small item that makes you remember your loved 
one to place on this altar to honor their memory. 
   

 

 

 

“PREPARE THE WAY FOR THE LORD…” (ISAIAH 40:3). 
RETREAT FOR ADULTS 

‘Great way to prepare ourselves for Christmas’ 

Preacher:  Fr. Louis Fernandes, SCJ. 

Venue:  Holy Spirit Catholic Church, Hernando, MS. 

Date and time:  Saturday, December 11th from 2:00 PM 

to 5:30 PM followed by Vigil Mass at 6:00 PM. 
 

Seriously Sick & Hospitalized 

 Please Pray For The Sick 
 

 

Your prayers are requested for the following who are 

having/recovering from surgery or are seriously ill: 
 

Sr. Rose Hacker, Chris Jones, John Weishaar (Nix), Vincent 

Fernandes, Sharon Bryson (Greer niece), Gwen Savage, 

Donna Hill (Dean sis) ,Joe Greenwell (Dean bro), Chris Carroll 

(Sr. Rose Nephew), Michael Muse (Jim Buechele), MaryAnn 

Nix, Nancy Potts, Marvin Dixon, Sherri Ligon (Pam 

Hall sis), Nancy Stapor, Danielle Lorson (Lance Nelson 

niece),  Larry Shelby (Nix), Gene Snoke (Gawel sonnlaw), 

Pete Rizzo (B.Caruthers sonnlaw), Jan Norris (B.Caruthers cousin), Bill 

Warner, Emily Bernard, Dorothy Tatum, Judy Ferguson 

(daughternlaw), Al Gawel, Jo Ann Tominello, Ron Gaunt, 

Ellie Carr (Fink–Preemie), Sarah Galtelli, Allen Sanders (G. 

Savage bro), Rosangela Tarverna ( C. Bonner mom),  Sr Mary 

Myles (Powell sis), Deanne Greer, Pat Mentgen,  Rebecca 

Baker (LaRae),  Charles Hill, Donald Grafe (J. Hughes bro), 

Kathy Eldred, Gene Winters (Nix), Glenn Donnelly, Bobby 

Nickarz (brother), Joeng Won Cho (Myong’s mother), Dorothy 

Sheffe (C. Massa sis), Jennifer Thompson (L Holland), Melissa 

McNary (Kistler), Jennifer Donnelly, Ann Landers (Massa sis-n-

law), William Selvo (N. French bro), Chris Selvo (N. French), Mary 

Greenwell (B. Dean’s sis), Jared Smith (Liz Brown).    Please notify 

the Pastor when serious illness occurs or when hospitalization 

is indicated: we would like to strengthen the ill with the 

Eucharist and the Sacrament of the Sick (Anointing).    
 

 

 

 

THE IMMACULATE CONCEPTION OF THE 
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY–is a Holy Day of 
Obligation. 
The masses are scheduled as follows: 
 
VIGIL: Tuesday, December 7th  
7:00 pm:  Good Shepherd  
7:00 pm:  St. Gregory  
7:00 pm:  St. Joseph 
FEAST DAY: Wednesday, 
December 8th  
7:00 pm:  Christ the King 
7:00 pm:  Holy Spirit 
7:00 pm:  Queen of Peace 
 

 
https://www.youtube.com/c/NWMississippiParishes 

Sunday homilies are posted now.   
Coming Soon:  Advent Talks. 

 

 

 

THANK YOU to the many families who have 
signed up with Parish SOFT Giving. Your gifts 
and your participation are a blessing to us. 
When you participate, you can view giving 

history and pledge progress any time just by logging in.   
https://giving.parishsoft.com/app/giving/holy545151 
 

        

mailto:hsamandaready@yahoo.com
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   THE GIVING TREE 
 

This Advent Season we will fill our 

Giving tree with gifts that we will give 

to Jesus as we help prepare the way for 

Him.  A tag will be available for you to  

write your gift each week when you come 

to Mass.  Place it on the Giving Tree.   

Your gift will be something you will do  

during the week for others.  Each week  

you will offer a new gift to Jesus.  On  

Christmas we will place all of our gifts  

that we have done into a basket and place  

it in the stable where Baby Jesus rests. 
 

 

 

                            Baptism --Please call Sister Emily for 
                            an appointment by December 9th   
  Interviews will take place on Saturday,  
                       December 18th. Baptism days will be on 
Saturday, January 15th and Sunday, January 16th. 
Qualifications for godparents are: practicing 
Catholics, registered in a parish, attending Mass 
regularly, baptized, confirmed, Holy Communion and 
if married, married in the Catholic Church. 
Godparents should provide their Catholic Church 
marriage certificate and confirmation certificate.  
Godparents who live in another parish require a letter 
from their pastor recommending them as godparents. 

 
 

Considering being Catholic?  RCIA is 
open.  Contact Sr. Emily at 662-342-1073 or 
ctksemily@aol.com. 
 
 

 

Christ recognized the gifts within the people around him, and 
He inspired and empowered them to be lights for God’s 

kingdom. Ministry is using our gifts in service to others. It is a 
conscious expression of our commitment to the Lord. 

One does not become a parishioner simply by attending 
Sunday Mass. Involvement in parish ministries enriches the 
lives of parishioners and brings us together as a family. God 
has given each of us the ability and gifts to do certain things 
well. We should develop those talents for the good of them. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Sunday, November 21st  
9:00 am—1:00 pm 

Go to donors.vitalant.org and search by 

Blood Drive Code:  hsch to schedule an 

appointment.  Masks are required by all 

donors, staff, volunteers and guests 

regardless of vaccination status.   
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
         Christ the King –  November 30th at 7:00 pm 
           Holy Spirit –  December 1st at 7:00 pm 
 Queen of Peace – December 15th at 7:00 pm 
 

 

CONGRATULATIONS 
AND  

BEST WISHES 
 

To Carson Mayhan & Olivia Davis 
 

On the birth of their son  

Rowan Keith Mayhan  

Born September 24, 2021 

7 lb. 13 oz. and 20” long 

Proud Grandparents George & Teresa Orive 

Proud Great Grandparents Bill & Nancy Marking 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Holy Spirit Office Hours 
Current  Office hours are Monday – 
Friday 9:00 am–noon – 1:00 PM-3:00 am 

Our Religious Goods store is open also.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

This coming week we will begin to 

decorate for Advent.  We need 

your help.  Please call the church office to  

see what day we need you.    
 

 

 

MANY THANKS!!! 
 

Liz and others at Holy Spirit, 

 The welcome basket we 

received last week was fantastic----Loved the bread, 

and jelly sooooo much.  The new rosary and of 

course the wonderful new Bible and the other 

readings – we both thought the men and women 

writing pens were special.  I mostly loved the Holy 

Spirit guide book.   

         Thank you so much, 

                Joan & Murrel Goldberg 

mailto:ctksemily@aol.com


 

 

 

 
 

Thanksgiving Masses will be on 
Thursday, November 25th at 9:00 am at 

Christ the King, Holy Spirit and Queen of Peace. 

Due to Covid, this year we are not having a table for food. 
 

 

 

 

THANK YOU!  THANK YOU!!  

THANK YOU!!! 
 

Dear Holy Spirit Parish Family, 

 When tradegy hits we truly 

come face to face with those who care.   It seems your 

love and care of me is never ending.  There is no way to 

put into words how much my family and I truly 

appreciate and thank each and every one of you for your 

prayers, cards, calls, food, and just being there for us 

when my daughter, Angela, died so suddenly.   Your 

love and care at the funeral was a real witness to my son-

in-law, his family and the funeral home.  Thank you 

from the bottom of my heart for your continued witness 

of Christ’s love and care in action.         With much love 

and prayers I remain your humble servant, 

              MaryAnn Nix   

 

 

A PRAYER FOR 

THANKSGIVING 
 

O God of all creation, 

Giver of all good gifts, 

You bless our lives 

with your generous love, 

by giving us once more  

the fruit of the fields, 

our family and friends, 

our faith, our work, 

and our lives together. 

We thank you for these gifts, 

and ask that you help us 

to imitate your goodness, 

to share our blessings, 

with those who are in need. 

    Amen 
 

 

                    
 

     Interfaith will once again be furnishing 

food baskets for the elderly at Thanksgiving, as well 

as providing food for our families at Christmas.      

We ask that you purchase a bag or two of staples on 

your next shopping trip and bring them to the 

church as soon as possible. 

    We are committed to carrying out our 

Ministry and are grateful for the support 

we always receive from our Holy Spirit 

Family. 
 

Food items left over from this drive are 

used for our Christmas baskets as well. 
 

We will need lots of volunteers on Monday, 

November 22, 2021 at 9:00 am to deliver the 

Thanksgiving baskets for the elderly poor of our 

community.   This is a real blessings and a great 

way to get your holidays off to a great start!! 
 

 

THE BEREAVEMENT 
COMMITTEE provides a meal for the 

family and friends after a funeral here at 

Holy Spirit.  Bereavement Committee 

Members provide the food for the 

family.  If you would like to be part of 

this blessed ministry, please call Cheryl Massa 662-449-

3798 or 901-626-0927.   We thank all those who have 

provided food.   
 

 

 

 
 

Our Holy Spirit Parish Family offers their 

deepest Sympathy & Prayers to  

Susie Eaddy on the recent death of  

Her husband   +James “Jamie” Eaddy, Jr.  

May his soul and the souls of all the faithful 

departed rest in peace. 
 

 

 

The flowers adorning the altar last 

weekend were placed there in loving 

memory of James “Jamie” Eaddy, Jr. 



 

 
 

 

 
 

 


